
Michael School News- 27.09.17

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Dear parents/ carers,

	 

	 We are now a few weeks into the new school 
year and everyone has settled back into their school 
routine! The extra-curricular clubs have been really 
well attended so far, a special thank you to those 
parents who have made an extra effort to bring their 
children to clubs which take place before school. 

	 Thank you also to those of you who have 
already signed up for our parent consultation 
meetings in October. We have already seen many of 
you writing in your child’s school planner and we can’t 
stress how important that liaison is for your child’s 
learning. We are also impressed with how many of 
you are reading with your children regularly at home. 
This is such an important feature in their learning, 
right throughout school even up to the end of Year 6. 
We will also be holding the Scholastic Book Fair in 
school during the week when parent meetings are 
happening in school if you would like to come and 
browse. 

	 Later this week your child will be bringing 
home a quiz provided but Kirk Michael Heritage. They 
would like as many children as possible to complete it 
in order to help them know the village better. These 
will be collected in at the end of November and there 
will be group and individual prizes awarded by the 
Kirk Michael Commissioners. Good luck! 

	 

Thank you for your continued support, 

K. Riley


Reminder- School Photos


Just a reminder that we will be having school 
photographs taken tomorrow morning (Thursday 
28th September). Please refer to your previous 
letter from Morrison’s re: photographs with siblings 
which will start at 8.30am. Please go to the 
Community Room when you arrive where Mrs J will 
help you! Please ensure that your child has a school 
jumper or cardigan with them. We will also be having 
a whole school photograph taken which will also be 
available to order if you would like one. 

We look forward to seeing everyone

 looking their best in the morning! 

Harvest Festival


For our Harvest festival this year, we 
are going to all walk down to Michael 
Parish Church. Reverend Hamer is 
going to lead a service for everyone in 
school and we would love you to join 
us. This will take place on Monday 
16th October at 9.30am. If you would 
like to come into school with your 
children whilst we register them and 
then walk down with us, that would be 
fantastic! We will be singing songs etc 
as part of the service so we hope you 
can take part too. 


Macmillan Fundraising


We all know what an amazing charity 
Macmillan is and I am sure you 
would all like to join us in raising 
money for them and the wonderful 
service they provide. We know that 
this Friday is the traditional date for 
their coffee morning, however we will 
be holding a coffee afternoon on 
Monday 9th October from 2.00 pm 
until 4.00pm instead. 

	 We felt that by holding this 
event on a Monday afternoon, you 
would be able to have the weekend 
to bake those delicious cakes that 
you all so kindly donate each year! 
Also, teachers, children and parents 
could enjoy some time after school 
together too as part of the event as 
it will be on until 4pm. 

	 If you would like to bake or 
donate cakes, please bring them into 
school anytime on Monday 9th 
before 2pm. If you are able to help 
with the running of the event, please 
let Mrs Riley know. All children can 
bring money on that day so that they 
can purchase cakes in the afternoon 
and all parents are welcome 

anytime from 2.00pm. Let’s 

all raise as much as we can! We had 
a fantastic total of £750 last year! 


